
License # BL2024-10 

 
ATTENTION BINGO TICKET HOLDERS! 

Due to inclement weather, our annual BINGO event 
is 

POSTPONED 

to 

Saturday, February 22, 2025 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Event will still be held at  
Stow Creek School 

11 Gum Tree Corner Rd., Bridgeton, NJ  08302 
 

Doors open @ 6pm 
Bingo begins @ 7pm 

 

Chinese Auction, 50/50 tickets, and refreshments available 

at an additional cost. 
Limited amount of Bingo daubers available for purchase at $2 each. 

 

* No one under the age of 18 will be permitted in the building. * 

* No outside food or drink permitted* 

 
For questions contact 

Bobbi Elwell or Bridget VanderVeer 

bobbi.elwell@stowcreekschool.com  

bridget.vanderveer @stowcreekschool.com 

Or call Stow Creek School at 455-1717, Opt. 2 


